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CLASSROOM	PLACEMENT	FOR	2018-2019:	

	
If you are considering making a suggestion for classroom placement for your child, this is the procedure:  

 Parent input on student placement will need to be submitted using an application form that 
is available in the office. Phone calls, emails, notes, or conversations with teachers about 
placement will not substitute for completing the form.  When making a recommendation, please 
consider the following: 

 Every classroom in each grade level offers the same exposure to the curriculum.  
 When classroom assignments are made for the following year, it involves a time-intensive process 

to make sure students are considered individually for how they will succeed based on teaching 
style, learning style, interaction with peers in the classroom, student strengths, and teacher 
strengths. 

 Parent input is one determining factor, but not the only determining factor in placement. While 
we work hard to consider parent input, placement from parent input is not guaranteed. 
Teachers, along with myself, take the above listed factors into account when it comes to placing 
all students in classrooms. 

 Application forms that are incomplete, or are not filled out correctly, will not be honored. 
 Parent input is due to the office by the end of the school day on May 10, 2018. Any 

requests received after that date, including requests made once the class lists have been posted, 
will not be considered. 

 Classroom placements (for the 2018-19 school year) will not be published until your student has 
been re-registered through our online system, which is now open for the upcoming school year.  
Please refer to the email sent to parents on 4/24/18, or call the school with questions.   We would 
very much appreciate all students being registered for the 2018-2019 school year by the end of 
this school year.  Thank You!   

 If you have any questions or would like to visit about this further, please call to set up a time to 
visit with me (885-2380). 

 
May 9 Kindergarten Registration for 2018/19 5:00-7:00 p.m. @ Thayne Elementary  
May  9 PTO Meeting 6:15 Thayne Elementary 
May 10 Applications for Classroom Placement Due 
May  10 LIBRARY BOOKS MUST BE RETURNED! 
May 11 NO SCHOOL 
May 12 Native American Day 
May 17 1st Grade play “Go Fish;” School performance 8:30 am, Parent performance 1:00 pm 
May 17 “Unplugged,” Play/Assembly 10:00 am 
May  18 NO SCHOOL 
May 24 Field Day 
May 25 Last Day of School – Early Release @11:00 

Success at the Next Level 
Through the ABC’s of Education 
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The PTO is sponsoring a FIELD DAY for all Thayne Elementary students on May 
24th.  Please watch the weather forecast, and send your student in appropriate 
clothing (as well as warm outer clothing, if necessary).  Gym shoes would be the 
best foot ware for the event.   
 

       Please call PTO President, Stacy Mathews @ 307-670-4253 with questions, or 
offers to help.  

 

  
     
    Our Newest Husky Helpers 

 
   John Steele    Rachel Thygerson 
   Elliana Wescott             Haylee Mosgeller 
   Layk Franklin    Sawyer Crook 
   Aiden Muir     Quincey Scherbel 
	 		Kalder	Woolstenhulme	
	
	
IMPORTANT	News	from	the	Library: 
 
Friday,	May	4th	is	the	last	day	to	check	books		
out	of	the	library.	
Books	must	be	returned	by	Thursday,		
May	10th.	
	


